
 

End of summer term—Friday 21st July—School and nursery close at 1.30pm 

Autumn term starts on Tuesday 5th September 2023 
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Assistant Head's Hello, 
 
This week has seen our year 6 children experiencing their transition days to their new secondary schools 
in preparation for September. They have all made us proud with their resilience and positivity for this 
experience. 
We have also welcomed parents, carers and children who will be joining us in Apple Class in September 
with our stay and play session and welcome evening for parents. 
Our PTA have been busy, collecting in forms and sponsorship money from our reading challenge. Thank 
you to all those who were able to take part.  
Next Friday will be our PTA school Summer Fayre and we hope that you are able to join us. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Kate Webber 

 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Esmae for much improved independence in writing. 
  Noah for increased confidence in maths and fast calculations. 
 

CHERRY Theo for showing perseverance through assessment week. 
  Isla For amazing passion and participation in RWI writing this week. 
  
OAK  Whole Class for showing the 5Ps and supporting Mrs Bunt in her first week at Lostwithiel. 
 
BEECH Molly and Sophie for perseverance and passion with their reading.  
 

WILLOW Adelphe for excellent progress in maths and working through problems in a logical way. 

  Amelia for her mature attitude and respectful listening to her peers in our PSHE lessons. 

 

MAPLE  Orson for participation and partnership by helping his class peers this week. 
  Thea for great participation, perseverance and maturity in learning this week. 
 

CONKERS Whole Class for coping well and being positive this week during transition to secondary. 



 

End of summer term—Friday 21st July—School and nursery close at 1.30pm 

Autumn term starts on Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Cut and paste this link into your browser to view the latest free online magazine  

https://www.blackbirdpie.co.uk/ 

Please be aware, from September 2023, there will be a slight increase in our after school club provision.  

The session will increase from £6.50 to £7.00 

There will be no change for breakfast club. 

During the summer term, please remember to send your child to school with a sun hat, water in a refillable bottle 
and ensure sun cream has been applied.  
As the weather gets warmer, there is a need to be particularly vigilant at this time of year due to ticks. The area in 
which you live and where the school is situated is particularly prone to them.  
Below is a link for further information to raise your awareness of what to look out for, but also some preventative 
measures that you can take, including use of insect repellents. If you do find a tick on your child, please take special 
notice of the advice about tick removal, check your child afterwards for the symptoms suggested and contact your 
GP if you have any  
concerns. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/lyme-disease/  

Please be aware that after school activity clubs have now finished for Summer Term. 

Breakfast and After school provision will still continue with the exception of Friday 21st July, when there will be no 

after school provision as school will be closing at 1.30pm for the summer holidays. 
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